
 

No. 534 
 

LEGISLATIVE ASSEMBLY OF THE NORTHERN TERRITORY 
 

WRITTEN QUESTION 
 
Ms Walker to the Minister for Health: 
 

Increase in staff reported in Annual Report 
 

There was a 4.3% increase in staff reported in your Annual Report. Can you 

outline the increase by stream and whether they were employed by the 

Department, the Top End Health Service or the Central Australia Health 

Service?   

 

____________________ 


